2221 Muriel Court

Joliet, Illinois 60433

Phone: 815-726-9192

Fax; 815-726-9245
TECORP Email: Tvisvardis@tecorp.us

Proposal
4/25/2023

Mark Lammers
Village of Romeoville
Asst. Superintendent of Utilities

Re: Airport Road Lift Station Painting

The Airport Road Lift Station was drained, cleaned out and turned over to Tecorp,
Inc. for coating the bottom 12’ and floor on the interior. Upon entering the tank Tecorp
personnel informed the engineer and owner that the areas above the 12° are showing
significant coating delamination. The delamination was not isolated to one section or
specific area and was throughout the remainder of the lift station. In order to perform a
quality coating, the entire lift station requires abrasive blasting and coating per the same
specification of the bottom 12°. If the remainder of the lift station is not coated the areas
of delamination will allow corrosion to form and cause damage to the steel subsurface.
Additionally, since there is no consistent area that is tightly adhered, the new coating
cannot be tied into the existing coating which would leave a gap of exposed steel.

The cost to Abrasive blast and coat the remainder of the interior of the Airport Road Lift
Station above 12’ per the same specifications as the lower 127 is as follows:

$26,600.00

Respectfully Submitted

Telly Visvardis
Project Manager

A Complete Professional Coating and Lining Service



